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Christine Melody 
David Salisbury Joinery 
65 Pennymoor Drive 
Middlewich 
CW10 9QP 
 

Your ref:  

Our ref: NYM/2018/0613/CVC 

Date: 08 November 2018 

 
Dear Ms Melody 
 
Discharge of conditions 4, 5, 6 and 7 of planning approval NYM/2017/0023/FL at Victoria 
Hotel, Station Road, Robin Hoods Bay 
 
I refer to the details submitted in relation to the above verification check which was registered 
on 17 September 2018.  
 
I can confirm that the details submitted, regarding bricks, tiles, and window and door details, 
are acceptable, in pursuant to Conditions 4,5,6 and 7 of the above approval.  
 
I trust that the above advice is of assistance, but if you have any further queries please don’t 
hesitate to contact Hilary Saunders (Planning Team Leader) at the above address.   
 
Yours Sincerely  

    
Mr C M France 
Director of Planning    
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